
Chatter is grateful for the support of

James Shields clarinet
Sarah Kwak, Aaron Schwebel violins

Keith Hamm viola
Joe Johnson cello 

Grab it! for bass clarinet and tape (1999)

Jacob ter Veldhuis (b. 1951)

Erika Wurth Spoken Word
Erika T. Wurth’s published works include a novel, Crazy Horse’s Girlfriend, two collections of poetry, 
Indian Trains and One Thousand Horses Out to Sea and a collection of short stories, Buckskin Cocaine. 
A writer of fiction, nonfiction, and poetry, she teaches creative writing at Western Illinois University 
and has been a guest writer at the Institute of American Indian Arts. Her work has appeared or is 
forthcoming in numerous journals including Boulevard, Drunken Boat, The Writer’s Chronicle, Waxwing 
and South Dakota Review and she is a regular contributor to ROAR. She is Apache/Chickasaw/Cherokee 
and was raised outside of Denver.

Celebration of Silence :: Two Minutes

Quintet for 2 Violins, Viola, Cello, and Clarinet in B Minor, Opus 115 (1891)

Johannes Brahms (1833–1897)

I Allegro
II Adagio
III Andantino
IV Con moto
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Sun, Aug 20 at 10:30am at Las Puertas

Works by W. Rihm and J. Brahms 
Performed by Shields, Felberg, M.Holland, 
Randall, Hamm, J.Holland and Ukens

Carlos Contreras Spoken Word

Thurs, Aug 17 at 6:00pm at the Albuquerque Museum

Chatter music and video pop-ups throughout the museum, 
with David Felberg, Alan Zimmerman, James Shields, 
Luke Gullickson, and Joel Becktell

More info at ChatterABQ.org

AT THE MUSEUM

To James, our own Jedi 
bringing the force to us. 
Sponsored by E. L. Bearer.

CHATTER SUNDAY
50 weeks every year at 10:30am
Las Puertas, 1512 1st St NW, Abq
Subscribe to eNEWS at ChatterABQ.org
Videos at YouTube.com/ChatterABQ
Share/follow us on social media:
· facebook.com/ChatterABQ
· twitter.com/ChatterABQ
· instagram.com/ChatterABQ
Tix at ChatterABQ.org/boxofficeThis week!

Volunteers needed…
Everyone enjoys the wonderful baked 
goods at Chatter each Sunday morning. 
We currently need 3 volunteer bakers 
to bake once a month. If you are 
able to do this, please contact Joyce 
Freiwald, our Volunteer Bakers’ Coordi-
nator, at joycefreiwald@me.com 


